
 

 

WebEOC® Release Note 

This note describes highlights of the WebEOC Add-on Notifications, 2.4.2, release. More information is available 

through the Support Center or by contacting Juvare Support at 877-771-0911 or support@juvare.com. 
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Resolved Issue 

Duplicate Emails 

An unspecified issue caused the Add-On Notifications to disseminate duplicate emails to the 
same recipient. This issue has been resolved. 
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